ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2021/41 23.11.2021

To,

Ms. Anita Johri,

Sr.GM (SR), BSNL CO.,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Madam,

Sub: - Participants to be invited for the meeting to be held with the DoT on 24.11.2021 — reqg.

Ref:- AUAB letter no.UA/2021/40 dated 20.11.2021.

Vide letter cited under reference, the AUAB has already given the agenda items, as well as the list of
participants, for the meeting to be held with the DoT on 24-11-2021.

In this connection, we would like to state that, the DoT has called the meeting to specifically discuss the
issues contained in the agitation notice of the AUAB dated 08.07.2021. As such, only the signatories of the
notice for agitation issued on 08.07.2021 should be invited for talks to be held tomorrow.

However, we have come to know that some other unions/associations are also being invited for tomorrow's
meeting. Hence, we would like to make it very clear that, the AUAB would not be participating in
tomorrow’s meeting with the DoT, if any Union / Association, other than those who have signed the notice
for agitation dated 08.07.2021, are invited for the talks.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
V’ /
Chandeshwar Singh P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.



